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Upcoming Events:
November 9: Books at the Buckle from
1:00 to 2:30 pm.
November 13: Board of Directors
Meeting
December 14: Peppermint & Ponies
12:30/1:30/2:30 pm

HALLOWEEN CARNIVAL AND HORSE COSTUME CONTEST

The Silver Buckle Youth Equestrian Center hosted a fun and
successful Halloween Carnival and Costume contest in October.
We had so much fun fishing for candy, watching our horses bob
for apples, doing the 3-legged race, feed sack race, pumpkin
cookie frosting and dressing up our ponies! (see the many pages
that follow filled with pictures and laughter).

This was the third year we have done this event, and I think this
was our best year yet! We opened it to the public and got to share
our horses (and goats!) with the community. We even had some
sponsored guests come from Open House Ministries.

Thank you to all of our volunteers, and a special thank you to
Castle Farms, who supplied lots of goodies for the event. Also,
thank you to GourmetGiftBaskets.com, Kassandra Bullcreek
(for a bodywork certificate) and Costco, who generously donated
gift certificates for supplies and prizes. What a fun day!
Submitted by Jessica Overbagh



CARNIVAL GAMESCARNIVAL GAMES



RACES: FEED SACK & 3-LEGGEDRACES: FEED SACK & 3-LEGGED

PHOTO FINISH!



HORSE COSTUME CONTEST
1st Place Winner - Barbie and the
Magic Dream Horse (Eva and Lark)

2nd Place Winner - Shrek and Fiona
(Madeline and Malibu)

3rd Place Winner - Doc and her
Horsey Nurse (Kodi and Jazzy)



HORSE COSTUME CONTEST
Other Participants (great job!)

Wednesday and Cousin IT
(Eleanor and Nix)

Winnie Sanderson and Knight
(Cece and Taz)

Elf and Unicorn
(Elise and Rocky)

Woody and Bullseye
 (Asher and Winston)



HORSE COSTUME CONTEST

Wendy and Tinkerbell 
(Cali and Sugar)

Cheshire Cat and Madhatter
(Meredith and Angel)

Witch and Dragon
(Harper and Jhett)

Tiger Lily and Peter Pan
(Tara and Rico)





Sugar and Chocolate are some of the friendliest and most recognizable
members of the ranch! These two brothers joined the ranch in the summer
of 2022. They are as sweet and playful as they come and have been a
wonderful addition to the facility. Both boys are excellent hunters, but
know when it's time to be gentle around the many kids who love to snuggle
and pet them. Chocolate can usually be found sleeping in the hay barn,
and Sugar thinks the bench to the east of the barn is a perfect place for a
nap. You better be careful though, these guys like to sneak into cars and
we sure would miss them if you took them home!
                                                                                Submitted by Kassandra Bullcreek


